1-25-15

Preschool families!

We are having such fun in school!    Since coming back from winter break, we have been learning about the season of winter, snow and have just started reading several versions of The Mitten (Jim Ayelsworth and Jan Brett).   We will be comparing and contrasting these versions along with deciding how many mittens tall we are in the upcoming week!   We have also covered the nursery rhymes:
Pat-A-Cake
Jack Be Nimble. 

We will be working on the Old King Cole nursery rhymethis week. 

We have also enjoyed watching several Sesame Street videos and the links to those videos can be found at:
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLSAlt43yMt9HCy0XcferEdn0yJNe965Pu

Just as a reminder, we have library on Wednesdays, so please make sure that your child returns their book before Wednesday each week, as we can become rather sad if we can't get a new book!

If you are interested in volunteering in your child's classroom this week, we would love to have a volunteer on Wednesday (1/28) or Thursday (1/29) from either 9:30-10AM or 1:30-2PM for both days.   You can sign up for a volunteering spot by emailing me back and I will take parents on a first come, first served basis.  You need to have completed the training with Mrs. Hornacek and Mrs. Kuczora and be up-to-date with your confidentiality agreement prior to your first visit for this school year.   

All of preschool families are also invited to a parent education evening on February 3rd at 6:30 at Forest Glen on instructional control.  It will be a very informative seminar for all families with preschool aged children!  Please be sure to RSVP if you plan to attend so that we make sure we have enough copies and enough room for all!

Preschool is invited to the Forest Glen HoeDown/ThrowDown sponsored by the PTA.  The dance is on Friday, 2/6/15 from 7-9pm at Forest Glen.  More information is available on the PTA website - http://www.forestglenpta.org/webpage.asp?securelevel=2&ci=%B7%CClmTqc%A0%92%A3%9B%5Fcl

Preschool Valentine's Day parties will be held on Friday, 2/13 from 10-11AM for the AM class and 1:30-2:30PM for the PM class.  


Please contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns. 
Thank you!
Brenda M. Klemm
Blended Preschool Teacher
Forest Glen
(630) 534-7553
bklemm@d41.org




































PARENT EDUCATION!

Our second Early Childhood Structured Parent Education Event is coming up on Tuesday, February 3rd at 6:30pm! If you haven’t already please RSVP to your classroom teacher. We are so excited to have everyone together! Please remember this is an event for parents only. No children should attend. 

Who: 
All Early Childhood Parents looking for more information.

Topic:
The 7-Steps of Instructional Control

When:
Tuesday, February 3rd from 6:30pm - 7:30pm

Location of Event:
Forest Glen Elementary School
561 Elm Street
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Questions??? 
Kristin Brinker, Winnebago EC Structured Teacher
630-351-3416 ex. 5951
kbrinker@d15.us

Name: ______________
___I am attending
___I cannot attend













